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COVID-19 Memo 

Wednesday March 25, 2020 

Effective Wednesday March 25, 2020 Joseph Carter has been designated our Social Distancing 

Compliance Officer.  This position has been created to educate and enforce policies consistent 

with the Oregon Health Authority regarding the COVID-19 virus.      

Sincerely, 

Steve Cartales 
 
Steve Cartales 

 


